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Abstract
This document reports that a letter from Nufront.was received by the Chair of 802.11 




 The email letter was received in Chinese and is shown on page 3 below.

The page 4 is an English translation that was provided by an IEEE translator and contains what I believe is the letter equivalent in English. 



尊敬的IEEE802.11主席先生：

IEEE在6月ISO/IEC JTC1 SC6会议上对中国代表团发出邀请，希望EUHT加入IEEE802家族，由于时间关系，当时未能做进一步交流。
作为中国的推荐性行业标准，EUHT正处于制定过程中，在中国工信部（MIIT）网站上的公示已经完成。
鉴于此，北京新岸线公司希望与IEEE802.11对以下问题做进一步的了解和沟通
1） IEEE 802.11对中国制定EUHT通信行业标准的看法和态度？
2） 在今年6月的ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6会议上，IEEE802.11和中国代表团都对IEEE802与EUHT之间的合作表达了开放的态度，IEEE 802.11与EUHT是否存在合作的可能性？

北京新岸线愿意与IEEE802.11就进一步的合作继续沟通交流，期盼您的回复。






北京新岸线


Dear Respectful IEEE 802.11 Chairman:

Back in June during the ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 meeting, IEEE invited the China delegation involved in EUHT to join the IEEE 802 working group, but because of the time limitation, we weren’t able to communicate on this further.
The development of, EUHT, the China recommended industry standard, has been completed and announced on the MIIT website.
Based on the above, NuFront would like to discuss with IEEE 802.11 the following questions listed below:
1) What is IEEE 802.11’s view towards China developing the EUHT telecom industry standard?
2) Back in the June ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 meeting, IEEE 802.11 and Chinese delegation both showed openness about possible cooperation between IEEE 802 and EUHT. Does the opportunity for cooperation exist?
We would love to discuss further with IEEE 802.11 about the possible cooperation.  Looking forward to hearing back from you.



北京新岸线
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